
Tweede Kamer standing committee on Finance 

DER STATEN-GENERAAL 

Mr. Paolo Gentiloni 
Commissioner for Economic and Financial Affairs, 
Taxation and Customs 
European Commission 

Subject: Invitation to the Dutch House of Representative 

The Hague, January 22, 2019 

Dear Commissioner, 

With this letter, I would like to invite you, on behalf of the standing committee on Finance, to visit the 
Dutch House of Representatives for an exchange of views. The committee on Finance monitors with 
great interest the economic, financial and fiscal policy decisions of the EU. We debate them at length 
with our Minister every month. Our parliament also regularly invites Commissioners to speak directly 
with our parliamentarians and these discussions have proved very valuable. 

With a review of the legal framework underpinning the fiscal rules coming up in February, the 
committee would highly appreciate an exchange of views with you on the future of fiscal rules and the 
role of the European Commission in monitoring the budgetary policies. This would also offer the 
opportunity to discuss the Country Report for the Netherlands that will be presented soon. 

I hope you will be able to accept our invitation and that our staff members will be able to find a 
suitable date in the next months. 

I look forward to a fruitful discussion. 

Yours faithfully, 

Anne 	t'er 
Chair of th standing committee on Finance 
House of Representatives of the States General 
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